
October Falcon News 

Dear Fairfield Families,  

We have some exciting opportunities for families and students coming up this month. Take a 
look and see how your child can get involved.  

Calendar 

10/13, 6:00-6:30p Fall Orchestra Concert on the West Patio (bring a lawn chair or blanket) 

10/14, 4:00p Winter Color Guard Auditions in the Cafeteria 

10/15-10/16 Fall Break/No School 

10/20, 3:15p Boy's Basketball vs North Layton (ticket required) 

10/23, 6:30p Autumn Band Concert in the Gym 

10/27, 3:15p Boy's Basketball vs. Mueller Park (ticket required) 

10/28, Pictures Re-takes (all students need a picture for their ID card) RESCHEDULED FOR 
NOV 17/18 

10/29, End of 1st Term 

Student Contests 

• PTA Reflections Contest is accepting entries for the theme, "I matter because..." Students 
can submit entries at https://www.utahpta.org/ref 

• Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Speech Contest rules are attached 
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/educational-equity/dr-martin-luther-king-jr-
speech-contest. Please upload a video of your speech 
to https://web.microsoftstream.com/channel/53697578-9ed8-4a14-a2e4-
128473f894a8  by 10/27 to enter the school level contest. The winner of the school 
contest will be advanced to compete at the district level.   

Information 

• Term 1 ends on October 29th, please sit down with your child and take a look at their 
current grades and make a plan for a strong finish. Any grade that is marked I or F is a 
failing grade. As your student is working to address their grades and learning, Canvas 
courses are the first place to start. If your child still needs support, teachers are standing 
by to help.  

• With cold, allergy and flu season compounding COVID concerns, you may be asking, 
"Should I send my child to school today?" Remember that students, teachers and 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/_HqXMg2XVIiyWEaxrni1aQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRhXy7zP0QbaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudXRhaHB0YS5vcmcvcmVmVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoARnP7fV_yR9PxUhNjeW53ZWJiQGRzZG1haWwubmV0WAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BoUEwVikhykf_cAGEwYneQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRhXy7zP0RiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZGF2aXMuazEyLnV0LnVzL2RlcGFydG1lbnRzL2VkdWNhdGlvbmFsLWVxdWl0eS9kci1tYXJ0aW4tbHV0aGVyLWtpbmctanItc3BlZWNoLWNvbnRlc3RXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBGc_t9X_JH0_FSE2N5bndlYmJAZHNkbWFpbC5uZXRYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BoUEwVikhykf_cAGEwYneQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRhXy7zP0RiaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZGF2aXMuazEyLnV0LnVzL2RlcGFydG1lbnRzL2VkdWNhdGlvbmFsLWVxdWl0eS9kci1tYXJ0aW4tbHV0aGVyLWtpbmctanItc3BlZWNoLWNvbnRlc3RXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBGc_t9X_JH0_FSE2N5bndlYmJAZHNkbWFpbC5uZXRYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/78bFyOqcnDunuQAQMrHM9g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRhXy7zP0RMaHR0cHM6Ly93ZWIubWljcm9zb2Z0c3RyZWFtLmNvbS9jaGFubmVsLzUzNjk3NTc4LTllZDgtNGExNC1hMmU0LTEyODQ3M2Y4OTRhOFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZz-31f8kfT8VITY3lud2ViYkBkc2RtYWlsLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/78bFyOqcnDunuQAQMrHM9g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRhXy7zP0RMaHR0cHM6Ly93ZWIubWljcm9zb2Z0c3RyZWFtLmNvbS9jaGFubmVsLzUzNjk3NTc4LTllZDgtNGExNC1hMmU0LTEyODQ3M2Y4OTRhOFcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEZz-31f8kfT8VITY3lud2ViYkBkc2RtYWlsLm5ldFgEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


employees who are sick should NOT come to school if they have shortness of breath, 
sore throat or a cough, temp over 100.4 with no fever reducing meds, congestion or runny 
nose, vomiting or diarrhea or a new loss of taste or smell. Students with any of these 
symptoms may need to be tested.  

 


